Preliminary results from the recall election of an
extremist school board president in Temecula send a
powerful message: Riverside County refuses to tolerate
bigotry and extremism, even in its most conservative
areas. This truly bipartisan outcome demonstrates the
strength of our collective values and our commitment to
upholding principles of inclusivity, equality, and
democracy.

By decisively removing an individual who espoused
views contrary to these values, we have reaffirmed our
dedication to creating a safe and welcoming
environment for all members of our diverse
communities, especially our children who deserve
access to education free from prejudice and
discrimination.

This victory in Temecula serves as a beacon of hope and
inspiration, illustrating that when we come together with
courage and determination, we can overcome even the
most entrenched divisions and build a brighter future for
generations to come. Let this be a reminder of the
importance of both our individual agency and collective
responsibility in creating a more inclusive and equitable
Riverside County for all.
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